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President’s Report
At the last Meeting the Board presented The Annual Plan and the Club discussed "The Year
Ahead". There was some good discussion and additions to the Plan.

Set out in the attachments is the Annual Plan along with the current draft Club Committees. All
Members are asked to think about what they would like to do and which Committees they
would like to be a part of. Board Directors will be in contact with the view of finalising
Committees at the July Board Meeting with all members part of at least one Committee.

Gill and | are currently doing the Changeover Dinners in the Cluster. We have three this
weekend - not much time to do anything else.

At the July Board Meeting we will be considering the Budget for the coming year with the view
of setting the Annual Member Dues.

Our Guest Speaker at the next Meeting will be La Trobe University Bendigo Campus Director
Julie Rudner who will be providing an update on what the University is currently doing and
confirming opportunities for partnerships.

See you this Thursday.
Yours in Rotary

Rod Spitty
President
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Members Needed to form the Vocational Committee
Our club has a new committee that needs some inspirational members to get it off the ground,
and as the Director of such, would love to work with you!
We have an exciting project in creating the Vocational Award for Apprentices/Trainees, and will
be starting from scratch, so if you would like to be a part of this,
please let me know either by email: krissureg@hotmail.com or 0417321033
Sue Duncan, Vocations Director

July 2023 theme: Maternal and Child Health

Rod leads the discussion to finalise the Greg Penno and Rod with the D9800 People
club’s Annual plan of action award for the Natalia Project
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PEOPLE OF ACTION AWARD 2022 -2023

Rotary Bendigo South

Natalia Project

Working together to save lives. Thriving communities start with heaithy people. That's why Rotary cdubs
organize health screenings, host blood drives, and connect neighbours to medical resources
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To Rotary Club of Bendigo South

Please accept my apologies for this very late acknowledgement of the Club's ongoing support
toward the Imagination Library Bendigo.

| was thrilled to be invited as the dinner speaker to talk about the DPIL program in Bendigo and
also be presented with a $1,000 donation. The support of the Club is very much appreciated.
We really rely heavily on the support of donations.

Recently, we ran our 2nd Annual Golf Day at Belvoir Park. We raised over $14,000 which is
fantastic for our Committee. Hopefully, your Club will be able to continue to support us in the
future.

Kind regards

Andrew Coldwell

Coordinator Imagination Library Bendigo Inc.

Mobile: 0417 141 597

Web: https://bendigoreads.com.au/imagination-library-bendigo/

Email: andycoldwell55@iinet.net.au
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